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The Building Committee met in the Coldwater Branch meeting room at 5:30pm on Tuesday, 
February 6. 

Trustees Present: Ben Jewell, Kim Langworthy 

Others Present: Christina Holibaugh, John Rucker 

—— 

The BDL Building Committee met to talk materials choices for the upcoming budgeted 
flooring work. This was the last piece of the puzzle for getting direction on the materials, 
since we had already received feedback from the Coldwater Library Advisory Board. 

Both groups are on board with moving to carpet squares for carpeted areas; going with a 
vinyl flooring for part of teen space, the break room, storage room, and 4th floor meeting 
room; and going to a rubber stair treatment instead of carpet for the main staircase 
(landings will still be carpeted). 

With this in mind, we have requested quotes from JFR Remodeling (who painted our interior 
last year), Shemmel’s, and Willowbrook Interiors. We expect to have updated quotes by 
meeting time for the board to consider. 

Immediately following approval of a quote, we will put our selected vendor in touch with 
Mulder’s moving to firm up dates so they can coordinate with each other, and we’ll be back 
with a funding request for the movers next month. Tentative project time is April. 

Submitted by John Rucker
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